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PE Announcement 
 
 
The Philippine Embassy in Islamabad wishes to inform all Filipinos in Pakistan that the 
Commission on Election, Office for Overseas Voting has launched its new official Facebook Page 
to address all the queries and concers with regard to overseas voting. 
 
We are encouraging our Kababayan in Pakistan as well as those in Afghanistan, Kyrgyztan and 
Tajikistan to visit the pafe ahead of the incoming national elections. 
 

 
Details of COMELEC Facebook Page: 

Facebook Page Name : Office for Overseas Voting PH 
 
Facebook Page Link : http://fb.me/overseasvotingph or search @overseasvotingph 
 
Below is a copy of the printout of the Facebook Page of OFOV for reference. 
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